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30/05/2018  21:48:232018/2081/P OBJ Paula McGinley I wish to object to the building of this monstrous eyesore which will have a detrimental effect on this unique 

conservation area and its listed buildings. 

The extra floor planned for this property is not in keeping with the integrity of the area.  Moreover, this ugly 

proposed development will directly impact the view from my second floor windows.I don't want to look out at 

this mooted construct which, I understand is 25% bigger than a previous proposal which was refused by 

Camden Council and dismissed on appeal.  As it stands the building already dominates the neighbourhood 

and further development will destroy the authenticity of this special neighbourhood.  I strongly object to the 

proposals.
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